



September 20, 2018

Dr. Sheri N. Everts Chancellor Appalachian State University P. O. Box 32002 438 Academy Street Boone, NC 28608

Dear Dr. Everts:

Currently, your institution is scheduled for its next reaffirmation of accreditation review in 2023. I am writing to inform you that because of imbalances in the size of our various reaffirmation classes, we are moving Appalachian State University from the Class of 2023 to the Class of 2024. This change will affect all future reaffirmation dates to be a year later (i.e., your next review will then be 2034). In addition, this move will change the date for your next Fifth-Year Interim Report.

If you have an objection to this move, please contact me as soon as possible. Thank you for your continued support of SACSCOC.

Sincerely,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

Belle S. Wheelan

President

BSW:rb

cc: Ms. Heather Hickerson Langdon, Director of Institutional Research, Assessment,

and Planning √ Dr. Nuria M. Cuevas